
MDCA Community Wellbeing Sub-committee report for May 22  

 

Mӑpua Willing Wheels (MWW)  

In light of the funding challenges noted in the last report, due to low patronage resulting from 

passenger COVID concerns, the service is applying TDC for funding under their COVID !9 Grant and 

are hopeful that this will assist in enabling the service to continue alongside the Motueka Wakefield 

Community Transport schemes  

As noted last month, a new administrative structure is being implemented by Nelson Tasman 

Community Transport Trust to ensure that strong administrative support is provided to the 3 

regional community transport services : Mӑpua, Motueka and Wakefield.  As also noted, Rachel 

Mason will become the  Promotion/publicity  Co-ordinator and interviewing for the new 

administration co-ordinator is taking place May 2nd  

 We look forward to the ongoing co-operation between MDCA & NTCTT s to continue supporting the 

development of a strong and integrated  district wide community transport service .   

 

Mӑpua  Community Hub 

As noted last month, draft architectural plans will be available  for public viewing and input at an   

open: 

 Community Consultation Meeting at the Mӑpua Community Hall Friday 13 May 7-9pm 

 with the architect present to answer questions and offer the maximum opportunity for both 

individuals and other community groups to view and comment on the draft plans .  

All are welcome to attend  


